
 

 

 
 
 
 

 3rd November, 2023 

 
Re: Children in Need 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Children in Need Day takes place on Friday 17th November, and 
as usual we are planning to take part.  
 
This year we are asking you to send your child to school in their 
pyjamas – extra layers are of course fine or onesies as the 
weather is getting colder. In addition to this, please ensure the 
children are wearing trainers as PE lessons with Mr Clegg will 
still take place.  
 
We will be collecting money and would welcome any 
contributions you can send.  
 
Please ensure any money you send in is in an envelope clearly 
marked – all donations will go directly to Children in Need.  
 
We are looking forward to a fun-filled day whilst supporting this 
worthy cause. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr Merriman 

 

Gaddesden Row JMI School 
 

Headteacher: Mr D Merriman 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Smith 
www.gaddesdenrow.herts.sch.uk 
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